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Sheppard Mullin Advised AccentCare in Joint Venture with Memorial
Hermann Health System

05.10.2023
 

The Firm’s Healthcare Team represented Dallas-based AccentCare Inc., one of the largest providers of hospice
and home health in the country, in its newly-formed joint venture with Houston-based Memorial Hermann Health
System, one of the largest not-for-profit health systems in southeast Texas. The joint venture will combine the
parties’ respective home health and hospice operations in southeast Texas, into one home-based care entity
that will allow the organizations to strengthen their combined presence in Texas and greatly expand patients’
access to home health and hospice. The joint venture will leverage that national AccentCare platform to build
upon its members’ commitments to delivering best in class care and addressing community needs while
improving quality, efficiency and patient experience.

The Sheppard Mullin team that represented AccentCare was led by partners Eric Klein and Matt McCalip, and
included special counsel Matthew Agnew and associates Ryan Portugal and Dhara Waghela.

Click here to read more.
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